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Motion to Amend the AUIF Bylaws
Whereas certain clauses within the AUIF Bylaws pose an unnecessary cost to the AUS;

Whereas the ability of a lone AUIF Committee member to veto an otherwise popular project proposal threatens the Committee’s ability to allocate funds in a manner most beneficial to Arts Students in their university environment;
Be it resolved that the AUIF Bylaws be amended as follows:

· Amend Article 7.4
· From: “A Faculty-initiated proposal requires unanimous consent of the AUIFC, otherwise the proposal is rejected for the current year.”

· To: “A Faculty-initiated proposal requires a four-fifths majority to be accepted by the AUIFC, otherwise the proposal is rejected for the current year.”

Respectfully Submitted,

Samuel Higgs, AUS VP Finance

Justin Fletcher, AUS President
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